REPUBLIC OF THE PHILIPIINES

DEPARTMENT OF FINANCE ASTER COPY
BUREAU OF CUSTOMS

19 November 2019

CUSTQMS MEMORANDUM CIRCULAR
No. 205~ 2019

To:  The Assistant Commissioner
All Deputy Commissioners
All Directors and Division Chiefs
All District/Port Collectors
And Others Concerned

SUBJECT: Drug Abuse Prevention and Contrgl (DAPC) Week.

Attached is the Memorandum dated 05 November 2019 from Mr. Gil S.
Beltran, Undersecretary, Department of Finance entitted: Drug Abuse
Prevention and Control (DAPC) Week.

For your information and guidance. ¥

v
For record purposes, please confirm the dissemination of this circular
throughout your offices within fifteen (15) days from recei hereof,

REY LEONARDO B, GUERRERO
Commissioner
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FROM : Undersecretary GIL S. BELTRAN .
DATE : 05 November2019
SUBJECT : Drug Abuse Prevention and Control (DAPC) Week ¢~ "

Pursuant to Presidential Proclamation No. 124, series of 2001, the Dangerous Drugs
Board (DDB) is spearheading the nationwide observance of the Drug Abuse Prevention
and Control (DAPC) Week with the theme ‘Katarungan para sa Kalusugan, Kalusugan
para sa Katarungan" from 17 to 23 November 2019 This event will be observed
simultaneously by participating Local Government Units nationwide.

The Kick-off ceremonies will be held at the EMR Center, Koronadal City on 18
November 2019 (Monday). The program will include caravan, motorcade., press
conference, launching of Drug Abuse Prevention Campaign for Indigenous People (IP)
Communities, awarding of Qutstanding CADAC/MADAC and Program Implementors of
the province, and holding of various competitions to be participated by different schools
and barangays from the Province of South Cotabato. Prizes await the winners, including
the biggest and most colorful delegations.

In this connection, DDB is respectfully requesting to undertake activities which are
geared towards the attainment of their goals by way of promoting the event and the
campaign message through:

» Putting-up streamers/banners in strategic places in your agency (see attached
template):

= Posting of the event and its theme on your electronic billboard (if any):

= Participation of your staff along with many advocates of your locality during the kick-
off ceremonies. The food, transportation and other incidental expenses shall be
borne by your agency.

For further inquiries pertinent to DAPC Week. please contact Ms. Rowena H. Espiloy or
Ms. Liane Angelica M. Kalacas at 929-6638.

Thank you for usual support and cooperation.
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